
16/08/2021 

MR Paul Marsh 
3 Yachtview AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
paulm@watersave.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir, I would like to raise an objection to this development application. The proposed 
building is too large when compared to adjacent properties and will adversely affect the 
appearance of Robertson Rd and surrounds. It is extremely important for the residents of 
Newport that any proposed development in this area meets with the provisions of the Newport 
Master Plan. On a personal note, I feel very sad and disheartened that the Council is 
entertaining approval for any plan that does not meet the wishes of the local residents. For 
once, let’s see the Council uphold the wishes of the majority take this opportunity to make 
Newport a thriving village with a community square and boutique shops. 

Sent: 16/08/2021 1:09:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


